
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification  
Staff Qualification Attestation 

May 22, 2017 
 
 
On April 11, 2017, Community Behavioral Health (CBH) issued a Provider Bulletin advising of the 
requirement that provider agency CEOs/Executive Directors attest, in writing, that all agency staff meets 
the qualifications for their respective positions. 
 
Please complete and sign the attestation form here and return to the CBH Compliance department, by 
June 19, 2017. Forms may be mailed to our office address, attention Nicole Beaufort, or sent via email to 
CBH.ComplianceContact@phila.gov. Any questions regarding the attestation may also be directed to this 
email address. Thank you in advance for prompt attention to this matter.  
 

https://dbhids.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/Attestation-ATTACHMENT.docx
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